...":'I;; Australian Government
Civil Aviation Safety Authority

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR OF AVIATION SAFETY

Trim Ref: GI13/864
‘5 August 2013

Ms Megan Fu
NSW Planning & Infrastructure

Email: megan.fu@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Ms Fu

| refer to your email of 1 July 2013 addressed to Ms Slavica Despotovic at the Civil Aviation Safety
Authority (CASA) regarding the Wollongong Hospital Redevelopment Modification Application
(MP10_0213 MOD 1) New Car Park.

CASA has assessed the redevelopment modification application for the new car park and | am
advised that, while no operational safety issues have been identified at this stage, the following

should be considered:

e Car park lighting and light beams from vehicles are not to create confusion, distraction or
glare to pilots in line with regulation 9.94 of the Civil Aviation Regulations 1988.

e Construction crane information should be reviewed at the planning stage and forwarded to
CASA for a hazard assessment and to Airservices Australia to assess an impact on the
published instrument approach procedures for the development.

| trust this information is of assistance.

Yours sincerely

Carolyn Hutton
Manager
Corporate Relations Branch
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